
100th Year Kick-off Regatta 
Sarasota 

March 17-19, 2023 
 

Don’t Bury Your Boat in the Barn!! 
 

 

For over 30 years, we have been racing E-Scows in Sarasota Florida, as the most southern E 

scow snowbird paradise, with warm waters, steady winds, and a most friendly Sarasota Sailing 

Squadron. 

We are privileged to kick-off the 100th Anniversary of the E-Scow class at our One Design Mid-

Winters on March 17-19, 2023. Come to Sarasota just prior to the Carolina Spring Regatta. 

The fleet is offering free housing (it is the height of tourist season) and a few loaner E Scows to 

our snow-bound friends. Housing and loaner boats are first come, first serve. 

Generally, we race informally every Wednesday afternoon from October to May. Some of us 

from up north moved here to race year-round. We can arrange storage off site and during the 

regatta. 

Contact Ted Weihe, Sarasota E Fleet Captain 571-228-5939, picardy210@gmail.com , or the 

Squadron office 941-388-2355 manager@ssssailing.com , or Bob Cole (before October 18 or 

after November 25) 607-765-0479 rhcolejr1@gmail.com , for more information. 
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